
WMS Athletic Booster Club - November 2016 

 

Attendance - Marcus Leake, Laurie Lewis, Joe Leach, Valerie Peters, Ali Katzbach, Mikki 

Weaver, Bob O’Keefe and Norma Felipe 

 

Meeting opened - 6:00pm 

  

Review of minutes from October. 

Motion made to accept minutes. Motion passed. 

 

Athlete/Student ethics and conduct. - Mikki  

Discussion about student athlete behavior on campus and off campus.  Questions were asked 

and answered regarding disciplinary actions in the event behavior of a student athlete demands 

review from coaches, administration and/or law enforcement. 

 

Banquet Issues - Ali 

Update was given on efforts made by Ali and Bob to recover funds not originally secured to 

finance the 7th grade football team end of season banquet. Some but not all monies were 

recovered.  

 

Fall Survey - To do or not to do. - Laurie 

Following a brief discussion it was decided that the survey benefits the booster board and its 

programs by allowing families to give feedback regarding their experience. We value this 

feedback since it permits the board to make adjustments to our programs in the future.  The 

board will review the survey questions from last year and any requests regarding wording and 

the addition or deletion of questions will be submitted to Laurie Lewis. Survey will be sent to 

parents before the end of the calendar year. 

 

Round Table - 

 

Spring sports meeting is scheduled for January 23, 2017 at 6:30 

The board will meet at 5:30. Coaches meeting will be at 6:00 and the general session at 6:30. 

 

Mr. Leake thanked the board for our participation and efforts to keep things running smoothly for 

our school and athletes. 

 

Mikki - is in favor of reducing the spirit wear committee members time commitment by forgoing 

use of the spirit wear tent at ​every​ home game. Currently that person is obliged to be present at 

the stadium for essentially the entire day of every home game. Our board is extremely lean and 

the duties are burdensome on such a small membership. An alternative would be opening 

online sales for longer periods of time to offset the reduced amount of availability at games. 

Discussion was tabled for the time being since we have plenty of time to revisit the subject 

before making any more permanent changes to our current procedure. 



 

Joe - is receiving a very positive response to the volleyball open call. All is moving forward with 

the start of our inaugural club volleyball season. 

 

We will open and close the enrollment period for football commissioner with plans to confirm our 

2017-2018 commissioner by the opening of our January 23, 2017 meeting. 

 

There will not be a formal board meeting in the month of December. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Mikki Weaver 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


